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All meetings occur on Monday evenings at Moxies Restaurant unless otherwise noted.                       
We gather for a social period from 5 – 5:30 pm  with dinner and the meeting to follow.   
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SIGNS SIGNS EVERYWHERE 
THERE’S SIGNS 

Check out zoos. For those who are not local, 
this zoo is a bar. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Although the Sheriff is a polite, kind-hearted, 
gentle soul he chose to look at sarcastic 
comments tonight. Here is a chosen few he 
found: 

Keep rolling your eyes. Maybe you’ll find a 
brain back there. 

People think I go out of my way to piss them 
off. Trust me, it’s not out of my way at all. 

I’d agree with you but then we’d both be 
wrong.  

You’re giving me the silent treatment. Finally! 

If ignorance is bliss, you must be the happiest 
person on the planet.  

Back in my day people used to take photos 
with other people in them. 

Autocorrect still thinks I want to say “duck” at 
least twelve times a day.  

Like good wine, marriage gets better with 
time – once you learn to put a cork in it. 

The members present, although shocked, 
politely paid their fines confident none of 
these barbs were directed at them.  

 

 INVOCATION 

We stay focused on the objectives we have 
for the world: Peace and tranquility, Freedom 
from hunger, from oppression, from sickness. 
The freedom we choose for our own 
destinies. We reaffirm our commitment to our 
simple Rotary Four Way Test for all we do 
and support: Is it the truth? Is it fair to all 
concerned? Will it build good will and better 
friendships? Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned? We reaffirm our commitment to 
high ethics in all we do. And we are thankful 
for all the blessings, opportunities and 
responsibilities that befall us as Rotarians. 
We continue in this new Rotary Year with 
optimism, renewed energy, and a 
commitment to service to all our fellow 
Rotarians.  Amen 

Creative borrowing from an adaption of our 
invocation by Joseph D. Coons, Bellingham, 
WA.  

 

 

 

 
 

Pollinator Highway – a District 5060 Wide 
Rotary Project to create a mappable 
Pollinator Garden Highway throughout the 

District from Clearwater BC to Yakima WA.  
 
Ukraine Project- The first container of 
medical supplies is on its way by freighter 
with Art Gillan planning for us to send two 
additional containers this Rotary year. As I 
understand it RC North Vancouver 
contributed $5000 to the container and has 
expressed interest in contributing to a second 
one. Fundraisers are being looked at 
including a September banquet with the 
Okanagan Ukrainian Society. Anyone with 
too much cash in their pockets is also going 



 

 

to be asked to consider helping us to lighten 
the load.  
 

 
Okanagan Music Festival – appears to 
have been a success again this year. Brian 
Street, who has been representing us at 
board meetings, has requested the number of 
these meetings be held to four per year.  

 
 
Annual Dues – are due now. Brian Street 

has requested payment be made by cash or 
cheque.  

 
 
 
HUMOUR 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
GUEST SPEAKER 
 
No speaker this evening. 
 
Ron Becker has requested that you provide 
any suggestions for speakers directly to him.  
 
 
 
 

GALLERY 
 

 
Cosmic Thoughts by Sed (Wm. Sedlak; USA) 
 

 
Going Savage by Sallys Ac Corn (New 
Zealand) 
 
 
 

 
Color Play 24 by Jrp78624 (USA) 


